
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for consulting us on the Regulation 16 Consultation of the Asfordby 
Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
We have no further comments to make in addition to those we made at Regulation 
14 stage – a copy of which I have attached for your information. 
 
Kind regards, 
Dominic 
 
 
Dominic Kay 
Business Officer 
Historic England – Midlands Region 
 


